SUBMISSION NO. 31

11/01/2012

Re: submission for strata title apartment property insurance increases

Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to submit my submission based on cairns post news article on 11/01/2012 page 4, “time
to act on premiums”.

| would like to state that the body corporate insurance on my investment unit at_
_, has quadrupled. Body corporate quarterly meeting statements, say

that It has risen from $40,000 to $160,000 per annum.

This has been reflected in the doubling of the body corporate fees from $890 per quarter, up to
$1777 for the quarter.

| hope this assists in your enquiries.

Grant Culic





